
UPDATE: Important roadworks information 

Dear Sir/Madam  

A11 between Thetford and Attleborough: resurfacing 
 
Following on from our previous communication, I write to update you on the essential 
resurfacing work at the above location.  
  
We have closely liaised with the local authority to agree the most suitable diversion 
routes for the next phase, as detailed below:  
 
Phase 2(a): A11 from the A1075 Roundabout, Thetford, to Fen Street 
Roundabout, Attleborough, starting Tuesday 26 January to Saturday 30 
January from 8pm to 6am, southbound only. (5 nights) 

 Southbound traffic will be diverted from Thickthorn Junction via the 
A47/Norwich Southern Bypass and follow the A140, then the A1066 before re-
joining the A11 at Thetford. (Diagram 1) 

 Southbound traffic for HGV’s and vehicles over 4.7 metres/15.6ft, will be 
diverted from Thickthorn Junction via the A47/Norwich Southern Bypass and 
follow the A140, the A143 before joining the A14 at junction 38. (Diagram 2) 

 
Phase 2(b): A11 from the A1075 Roundabout, Thetford, to Fen Street 
Roundabout, Attleborough, on Sunday 31 January, northbound only. (1 night) 
 

 Northbound traffic will be diverted from the A11 at Thetford to the A1066, then 
A140 and A47/Norwich Southern Bypass before re-joining the A11 via 
Thickthorn Junction. (Diagram 1) 

 Northbound traffic for HGV’s and vehicles over 4.7 metres/15.6ft will be 
diverted from the A14 at junction 38, following the A14, then the A143, A140 
and A47/Norwich Southern Bypass before re-joining the A11 via Thickthorn 
Junction. (Diagram 2) 

 
Phase 2(c): A11 two-way traffic system will be in place, while works will be 
undertaken throughout the day and night, starting Monday 1 February to 
Sunday 14 February (2 weeks) 
 
We will be contacting you if there are any changes to the programme and 
updating you with the most recent closure information.  
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COVID19 
Please be assured all our sites have strict safeguarding measures to prevent the 
spread of COVID19 and none of our sites are open to the public. We will be carrying 
out all works following safety guidelines set by the Government. 
 
Find out more 
To stay informed about all the latest updates on this scheme, visit 

https://highwaysengland.co.uk/our-work/east/a11-thetford-to-attleborough-

resurfacing-works/. If you have any enquiries please contact the Highways England 

Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, or by e-mail to our dedicated inbox at 

A11ThetfordtoAttleborough@highwaysengland.co.uk.  
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